
     As we begin the month of November 

I am once again struck by the questions 

that still hang heavy in the air for all of 

us and the anxiety that I feel 

somewhere under the surface of the 

smiles and warmth that are a much 

bigger part of the our congregational life 

together.  As I search a bit deeper to try 

and discover the source of that anxiety 

and those questions, I find their 

presence hover ing around our 

November 13th Pledge Dedication 

Sunday morning.  
 

     Thatõs a difficult thing for me to 

confess, but Iõve done it for the last two 

years and here it is again this year.  Iõm 

so very aware of the many and sundry 

obligations that pull at my personal and 

professional life, and know that those 

things consume your time, your energy, 
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and your resources ð physical, financial and 

spiritual.  I wonder how in the world weõll 

do it again this year ð receive the pledges 

needed for a 2017 Operating Budget that 

reflects not only what we require in order to 

continue Christõs ministry, but what we 

desire in order to answer Godõs call.  I feel 

guilty and even unfaithful as the questions 

persist and the anxiety begins to show. And 

then é  
 

    I remember whatõs coming at the end of 

this month:  A time of Thanksgiving. No 

matter what happens in the first few weeks 

of November, the last week will be one for 

giving thanks. So why wait to share my 

gratitude?  
 

     Iõm thankful for this congregation ð 

each and every one of you ð from those 

who are here every Sunday, and often in-

between, to those I see only at Easter, 

Christmas and Fish Fryõs!  Iõm grateful for 

the staff I work with as we all work for you.  

Iõm grateful for the buildings that facilitate 

our gatherings, our school, and so much of 

our time together, even when the pipes 

leak or the plaster cracks!  Iõm grateful for 

the ministry we do and the visions we 

cherish.  Iõm thankful for the outreach that 

connects us to the wider worldñin our own 

backyard and far beyond. Iõm grateful for 

the Spirit that sustains us even in the midst 

of early November anxiety! Iõm thankful for 

the community that gathers here and all 

the stories that are ours. I am so thankful 

for the time we get to spend together. 
 

     So, as the month ends é may it also 

begin: With Thanksgiving.  See you in 

church é 
 

Joel 
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ALL SAINTS DAY REMEMBRANCE 
Sunday, November 6th during Worship 

We are surrounded by so great a cloud of witnesses 
é Hebrews 12:1 

 

On this first Sunday after All Saintsõ Day 

(November 1), we will once again remember those 

church members who have died in the past year.  Their 

pictures will be placed on the easel in the front of the 

Sanctuary.  During the hymn For All the Saints , sung 

after the sermon, you will have the opportunity to bring 

forward the names of other òSaintsó in your lives and 

place them on this board. 

 

Advent Potluck & Hymn Sing 

Sunday, November 27th 

At 6:15 pm 

We will enjoy a potluck dinner together in the gym.  

The worship team will provide a meat dish, but 

please plan to bring a covered dish that will serve 

ten people.  ñVariety is the spice of life,ò so donôt 

everyone bring dessert. 

At 7:00 pm 

We will move to our sanctuary to sing some of the 

most beloved hymns in our tradition.  Special music 

is being planned and Pastor Weible will once again 

read the greatest story ever told to young and old! 

 

Stewardship Dedication Sunday,  

November 13, 2016  

 

Donõt forget:  After six weeks of discernment and 

discovery during our 2016 Stewardship Campaign, 

everyone is asked to bring a completed pledge card 

to worship on Sunday, November 13th,  to òdedicate 

your tithesó to the ministry and mission of PVPC in 

2017!  We are blessed as a congregation and faithful-

ly seek to be a blessing to our community and to the 

world.  Please prayerfully consider pledging for the 

first time or increasing your pledge from last year.  

Your financial contributions to the coming year will 

increase our churchõs presence in and promise to a 

world in need of Good News.  Let us remember 

who we have been and dream of who we can be as 

we faithfully follow Christ with our offerings. 

PVPC Men's Semi -Annual Fish Fry  

THIS FRIDAY, November 4TH  

òAll The Fish You Can Eató  

  

Our Fall Fish Fry is this Friday, November 4th, 

4:30 pm to 7:30 pm.  This is a fun evening      

enjoyed in our church for over 50 years.  Come 

and enjoy the best fish in town!  Prices are as 

follows: Adults $10, Seniors $9, and Children $4.  

For more information or tickets, call Shelly in 

the church office: 241-4326. 

 

** Volunteers needed Friday morning  

at 9:00 to help with set -up **  

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Frolcommunity.com%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F12%2FJJ_Dec-3_Advent_art_15.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Frolcommunity.com%2Fjoy-in-the-journey-advent-christmas%2F&docid=ErSzZBovX7flSM&tbnid=OTY-9EGg7OiriM%


 September 2016 Financial  

 Current Month  Current Month 

Budget  

Year To Date  Year To Date 

Budget  

Member Contributions  $15,658 $20,707 $191,160 $186,366 

Loose Plate Offerings  $106 $333 $1,685 $3,000 

CDC Contributions  $8,100 $8,100 $72,990 $72,990 

All Other Income  $968 $1,717 $13,053 $15,196 

Expenses $34,356 $33,630 $246,782 $279,620 
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We have been doing extensive work on the Parish House, not only from structure and appearance, but by also 

doing significant cleaning.  We have also been cleaning out collected items from the shop and the maintenance 

room in the Family Life Center.  With prompting from the Fire Marshall, we and the CDC have been doing a ma-

jor cleanup of the stairwells of the Family Life Center.  We now need your assistance with the following areas in 

the future: 

Donation of Items 

While we appreciate individuals wanting to donate items to the church, we simply do not have any storage 

space available.  If you have something to donate to the youth, please contact Christiaan Faul to see if he can 

use it or find a place to store it.  The youth is planning a yard sale in the spring, but do not have space to collect 

and store items until close to the date of the sale.  If you have anything else to donate to the church, please 

contact John Bott or Rev. Weible to see if the church can use the item or if we have a place to put the item. 

Borrowing Items from the Church 

We have always allowed members to borrow items from church; however, we need to have a process that lets 

us track where church property is when it is needed.  If you want to borrow anything in the future, please con-

tact the church office before and get approval for what you want to borrow, when you will pick it up, and when 

you will return the item.  

 

Holiday Bake Sale  

Sunday, November 20th 

The youth will bake all kinds of wonderful holiday 

treats on Saturday, November 19th.  They will sell 

them on Sunday, November 20 starting at 9:00 a.m. 

This is a wonderful way to get your Thanksgiving 

pies without all the work. Please support our youth 

and bring your checkbook! 
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ñIF THESE WALLS COULD TALKò 
 

Anniversary Sunday, November 20, 2016 
Join us for our Final Anniversary Year Celebration!! 

 
9:15 a.m.  ï 10:15 a.m. 
Fellowship in the Gym: 

Memories of PVPC ï Older Adult Members 
Coffee and Pastries 

 
10:30 a.m. ï 11:30 a.m. 
Worship in the Sanctuary: 

If These Walls Could Talk:  Audio Dramatizations 
Anniversary Candle Ceremony 

 

Mr. Tommy Boone 

Bingham Gardens 

4401 Louise Underwood Way 

Louisville, KY 40216 

 

Mrs. Sarah Copley 

13600 LaGrange Rd. #131 

Louisville, KY 40241 

 

Ms. Michelle Hendrickson  

1516 East Hwy 44 

Shepherdsville, KY 40165 

 

Mr. Robert Janke 

4501 Springdale Rd. Apt. 211 

Louisville, KY 40241 

 t±t/ !¢ CwL9b5{ILt a!bhw 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘ 
 
!ǘ нΥлл ǇƳ ƻƴ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ сǘƘΣ ǿŜ 
ǿƛƭƭ ƭŜŀŘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ƎŀǘƘŜǊπ
ƛƴƎ ŀǘ CǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ aŀƴƻǊΦ  ²Ŝ ǳǎǳŀƭπ
ƭȅ ǎǇŜƴŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘǿŜƴǘȅ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƎŀǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ 
ǎƛƴƎΣ ǇǊŀȅΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƭƛŦŜ 
ŀƴŘ ƭƻǾŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ    ŎƻƴƎǊŜƎŀǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǘƘŜƳΦ ²Ŝ ŜƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ ŬǾŜ ƻǊ ǘŜƴ 
ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƛƴ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǎŀǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜƳ 
ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƘƻǇŜ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƛǘƘ ƻŦ t±t/ 
ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ 
ǾƛǎƛǘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǝƳŜ ƻǇŜƴ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ сǘƘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ǉƭŀƴ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ  ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴΗ 

Send a Card to Someone Special  

The holidays are a great time to remember our members who are unable to come to church on 

Sundays.  Send them a card to remind them that they are in our hearts and prayers. 

 

Mr. Charlie Littrell 

9802 Phoenix Trail 

Louisville, KY 40223 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Clayton Stoess 

6801 Central Ave. 

Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

Mr. Ed Stoess ð 232710 

Roederer Correctional Complex 

P.O. Box 69 

LaGrange, KY 40031 

(No Stickers or Labels) 

 

 

 



Page 5 


